
Awards 

Last week’s Dojo      

pointers of the week 

were... 

Kwilkyn - Willow & Kit 

Lostledan - Indie &    

Daniel E 

EYFS Superstars - Joseph, 

Mabel, Olive, Amelia & 

James 

 

Head awards;  

Molly, Kayna,                    

Freddie & Amelia 

 

Lunch,me Awards 

McKenzie, Seren, Henry 

& Esther 

A�er School Clubs 

Week   

Beginning 16.10.17 

Mon - Team Games with 

Miss Molden & Mr Webb 

Years 3/4/5/6 

Tue - Sports Club with 

Mr Webb & Mrs Pryer 

Years 1/2/3 

Wed - Sports Club with 

Mr Webb & Miss Owen 

Years 4/5/6 

 

AUTUMN TERM 

NEWSLETTER - Issue 5 - 13th October 2017 

Our Chris+an Values -  compassion, wisdom, forgiveness, perseverance, trust & respect 

Nurturing god’s gi�s with compassion and drive so that all our children succeed, learn and thrive 

Planetarium Visit—Lostledan 

Class                                                  
On Monday 16th October, Lostledan 

Class will have the fantas,c opportunity 

of experiencing a planetarium in our 

hall! The visit will take place in the    

a<ernoon, during school ,me. This     

exci,ng opportunity has been made  

possible by the kind dona,ons made for 

our bake sale, alongside funding from 

the PFA.  

To make up the total cost, we would like 

to ask for a voluntary dona,on of £6.50 

per child. Please could you ensure that 

you have paid this amount by Friday 

13th October via ParentPay.  

Harvest Service 

On Wednesday 18th October at 

1.30pm we will be holding our    

Harvest Service at St Nun’s Church. 

Everyone is welcome to join us to 

celebrate Harvest 

Cross Country 

This week our cross 

country team  

aAended Par for the 

first race of the    

season. The next two 

races will be on the 

8th November and 

the 6th December 

2017. 

TWITTER 

Kwilkyn Class now have their 

very own TwiAer account. 

This will allow the children 

to publish their work on a 

global plaDorm, giving them 

a purpose for their wri,ng. 

We will only be puEng   

photos of the children’s 

work on there, not photos 

of the children. 

Why not visit us 

@KwilkynClassGWC and see 

what we have been up to.  

 



DIARY DATES 

21.9.17 Year 5 Sailing each Thurs ‘,l half term 

12.10.17 3.10pm Visit for Y6 Parents & Pupils 

  from the Roseland 

16.10.17     Lostledan Planetarium visit (in hall) 

18.10.17 Harvest Service 1.30pm St Nuns 

20.10.17 Good Work Assembly 

1.11.17 12.30 to 3pm Immunisa,on Flu 

  Vaccines - Recep,on to Y4 

15.11.17 Tempest Individual Photos 

19.12.17 Cinema Visit 

20.12.17 Break up at 3 pm 

PFA Facebook Page 

If you would like to join the PFA 

Facebook group please email                                        

sallymjones1@gmail.com or       

annieeabboA@gmail.com  

Music Lessons 

Guitar Lessons - Mondays at 9.00 am 

Woodwind Lessons - Tuesday at 1 pm 

Piano Lessons - Friday at 1 pm 

Inset days 2017/18 

Our Inset Days for the forthcoming academic 

year are  

Mon 4th - Fri 8th June 2018 

School Admissions Policy 2019-20 

 

As per the School Admissions Code 2014, Cel,c 

Cross Educa,on is following a consulta,on 

process due to updates of our Admission     

Policy for 2019/20.  We are required to consult 

with parents of children aged two to sixteen in 

the relevant area.  The consulta,on will run 

from Monday 2
nd

 October 2017 un,l midnight 

on Monday 13
th

 November 2017. 

  

The updated policy is available on our        

website: 

www.grampoundwithcreedschool.co.uk           

All comments should be sent to the Clerk of 

the Board by email 

to:  clerk@thesaintsway.org 

Snack 

Snack for this term is £14 and can be 

paid for in instalments on ParentPay.  

Nursery Snack is 20p per day and if 

you are unsure what is due for your 

child please look on ParentPay where 

this figure will be adjusted to cover 

the sessions your child aAends. 

School council 

We have held our class elec,ons 

for this years school council… 

This year they are… 

 

Harry C, Isabella, Freddie, 

CharloAe, Riley, Ka,e, 

Codey, Molly, Lochlainn, 

Kayna, Jowan & Daisy 

Paddle & Sail 

Next week our Year 5 have the last of their sailing 

lessons.  These lessons have been provided free of 

charge and we would like to say thank you to    

Paddle & Sail who have provided these lessons 

free of charge.  Our children have enjoyed these 

sessions and we have been fairly lucky with the 

weather. 


